
Warning against Hibber Bothwell Capital Partners  
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has been informed that a company named Hibber 
Bothwell Capital Partners unsolicited has contacted Danish citizens. At the company's 
homepage (http://www.hibber-bothwell.com) it is stated that the company has the address: Calle 
Valencia, 214, Suite 102, 08011 Barcelona, Spain. 
 
According to information given to The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority, the company 
has offered to carry out financial services. 
 
Hibbe r Bothwell Capital Partners  does not have authorization from the Danish Financial 
Supervisory Authority in accordance with the Financial Business Act to carry out such services 
in Denmark. 
 
Companies which are authorized to carry out financial services in Denmark can be found at The 
Danish Financial Supervisory Authority's homepage (http://www.finanstilsynet.dk/sw1267.asp). 
 
For further information please call The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority on +45 33 55 
82 82. 
 


